MAR 1 8 1383

South Suburban Hospital

ATIN: Mr. Alan J. Sprintz _
Executive Vice President

17800 South Kedzie Avenue

Hazel Crest, Illinois 60428

Gentlemen:

s L7

License Ne. 12-15191-01

Thank you for your letter dated March 7, 1983, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your

attention in our letter dated February 10, 1983.
matters during a future inspection.

We will examine these

Your cooperation with us is lﬁprocinted.
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Sincerely,

0 cleg .

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1
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